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July 19, 2024 

Rafe Martinez 
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Dear Mr. Martinez and Ms. Moya: 

Thank you for all of your hard work to support children in New Mexico. 
As you know, the Public Education Department revised its information for New 
Mexico Vistas for all public school for SY 2022-2023.  At its July 19, 2024 
meeting, the Public Education Commission (PEC) accepted the revised annual 
reports from the Charter Schools Division.  We note that the New Mexico Vistas 
designation for your school changed as follows: 

First Designation New Designation 
CSI Graduation Traditional 

While the PEC is noting this change in designation, it is not taking any action based on this 
change, and the information in the PEC Annual Notice letter provided earlier this spring 
remains unchanged. 

The contract and all annual reports for the school are located here: 
https://webnew.ped.state.nm.us/bureaus/public-education-commission/charter-school- 
contracts/ The amended SY 2022-2023 annual report and this letter will be made a part of the 
record of performance of the school. Please feel free to reach out to CSD or me with any 
questions. On behalf of the Commission, I thank you for your efforts. 
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Sincerely, 

/s/ Patricia Gipson 

Chair, Public Education Commission 
District 7 




